
Please vaccinate all children. 

There is scientific proof and medical research to support the safety and benefit of vaccinations for 

children.  

Please provide better public education about how to properly and safely treat a fever to prevent any 

damage from a fever that is left to run too high!  

And please promote the safety this provides to pregnant woman also - as these children's mothers 

had a safe pregnancy because we all vaccinated they owe it to other pregnant woman.  

Thank You.  
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